ICE Committee Minutes / Report
9/15/11

Members present:  Karen Dannehl, Michelle Smith, Wendy Charlebois, Angie de Braga, Karen Kimber, Jeannie Rosenthal, Gail Rappa

Members absent:  Mardell Wilkins, Christine Young-Gerber
Guest:  Jim Reynolds
Jim Reynolds discussed the upcoming Peace Corps presentation.  He has a total of 5 speakers coming, who represent a good range of ages, dates and countries served.  There will be 2 events.  One will be at lunch at the student center, which will feature 4 presenters and a power point presentation.  The evening program will feature formal talks by all 5 returnees.  The evening program will be at 7 p.m., and will be available on interactive video to Ely, Pahrump and Battle Mountain.  He’ll send a pdf of a handout to Angie, and we’ll have Media Services print them.

Tonight’s event will start with a reception for our new art exhibit from 5 to 7.  Cupcakes, veggies and finger food will be served.  Ron will do a demonstration from 5:30 to 6:30.  The next opening will be in October, for an exhibit to run from October 17th to November 18th.

The Club & Info fair will be next Monday, 9/19 at the Leonard Center.  Karen D. and Michelle will be there representing ICE.  

We discussed event insurance.  Karen D. will contact Pat Anderson and find out what is required.

Tonight’s Richter Uzur performance is proceeding well.  Tickets were given away at radio stations, the duo were on the radio and performed at the Senior Center.  Jeannie will be there tonight with cd sales, Karen K. will sell tickets and Angie will sell refreshments.  Pat Warren has said she’ll be there, too, and will help out with whatever is needed.

The theater department will take part in the nationwide reading of “It Can’t Happen Here.”  It will take place in GTA 130 on 10/24 at 7:30.
The next meeting will take place on Tuesday, 10/4, at 10.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Dannehl

